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DATE: February 10,2006 

TO: Kay B. Flynn, Chief of Records, Division of the Commission Clerk & 

FROM: R r, Senior Attomey, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: 
. Rendell, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Economic Regulation 

Docket No. 050846-SU - Application for increase in wastewater rates in Seminole 
County by Utilities, Inc. of Longwood 

On February 9, 2006, Utilities, Inc. of Longwood, filed a letter of withdrawal of its 
request for a wastewater rate increase in Seminole County. There has been no agency action 
taken and staff has determined that there are no pending issues that need to be addressed by the 
Commission. Therefore, pursu .07(C)(2)(d)(4), Administrative Procedures Manual, this 
docket may be administrative1 


